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TO: CONSULTING ENGINEERS 

 

 This is to advise you that Consulting Engineers General Memoranda will no longer be 

issued.  The Bureau of Engineering and Construction has adopted a new system of directives and 

bulletins to promulgate information.  All directives and bulletins will be issued in digital format 

only and accessible via the Department’s web site.  Currently, all directives and bulletins are 

available at the Engineering and Construction Information Resources web page (URL 

http://www.ct.gov/dot/cwp/view.asp?a=2288&Q=558390). 

 

 Consulting Engineers are required to conform to directives and bulletins as they are 

posted.  Consulting Engineers may monitor the Department web site or register and subscribe to 

Engineering and Construction Directives and Bulletins eAlert notifications. 

 

 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Scott A. Hill, P.E. 

Transportation Engineering Administrator 

Bureau of Engineering and Construction 
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